
KNOW YOUR LICENSURE
When was the last time you checked your licensure? This can be extremely important 
piece of housekeeping for all teachers to make sure their careers are secure.

If anyone puts a flag on your license for ANY REASON (including a spurious reason from 
years ago or a minor investigation that is now closed), that flag can still be attached to 
your license. Many investigations in PED’s system are on a waitlist and can take years to 
clear. If you try to ever get a teaching job outside of New Mexico, that flag can prevent you 
from getting hired at another school.

To check the current state of your licensure visit licensureapp.ped.state.nm.us/login. 
All licensed teachers in the state of New Mexico should have a login info from their initial 
application for a license. Please contact New Mexico PED with any technical issues. And 
remember to check your license status at least once a year, and certainly before moving 
out of state. 




